
 

 

 

 KS1 Newsletter Monday 14th January 2019  

 
 

 

 

  This week we will be: 

 Reading and learning the story ‘Burglar Bill’ by Allan Ahlberg 

 Focusing on the structure of the story and retelling it in our own words 

 Coming up with our own scene for ‘Burglar Bill’ in The Jolly Postman 

 Learning our 2x, 5x, 10x times tables and beyond 

 Investigating different materials in Science 

 Travelling and jumping, using apparatus in Gymnastics 

 Developing our agility and ball skills in PE 

 

CHARM Badges 

Children have the chance to apply for a CHARM badge in writing termly. This is designed 

to encourage children to write in different contexts and for purpose. We’ve had a few 

applications already and can’t wait to read them! The focus for this term is ‘Achievement 

& Aspirations’, towards which the weekly CHARM awards are aimed. 

 

Reading 

Please continue to read with your child as often as possible and update their reading 

record- it doesn’t have to be a lengthy comment, it can be simply the pages read. We 

remind children to change their books, when needed, at the start of each day. We aim to 

check reading records weekly, but if there is a more pressing issue, please speak to the 

member of staff on the door. 

 

In lieu of Forest School 

The children enjoyed their first cooking lesson this year with Mrs May. We hope some of 

the food made it home for you to try as well. Please make sure your child comes in with 

the appropriate kit on their cooking day. 

 

Dates for your diary  

Monday 4th March- Parents’ Evening 

Wednesday 6th March- Parents’ Evening 

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

 

Kind regards 

The KS1 School team 


